GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY
WASHINGTON 7. D. C.

DEPARTMENT OF HISTORY

19 February, 1962

Professor “Youtor Sergio Buarque de Holanda
Faculdade de Filosofia, Universidade de S&o Faulo

‘Rua Dona Mariana, S&o raulo,

My dear friend:

This letter will present to you my old colleague and good friend, Sister
Mary Crescentia lThornton, whoss book we disoussed when 1 last saw you in
Sao Fauloe She will as you know assume & seminar in your department and

I think that you will find her work honest and stimulatinge Anything you

can do for her will be deeply appreciated by me.

My owm news is rather execiting toos I expect to be in Férto Alegre for eight
weeks at the University of ®™io Grande do Sul, teaching Brazilian history and
folklore. After that I shall probably visit Sao raulo whers I hopes to see
yous I leave Yorto Alegre on August 5the

Menoel Cardozo is in good health. He was recently elected chairman of the
department and is in the thross of reorganizations José Hondrio was hers

in Uctober at the archival convention, and John Culver was in good health

when 1 saw him in Decsmber at the American Historical Association Convention,

iy best regards to you and your family,

Sincerely yours,




